
Term Planner 

• Friday 30 June—          
Last day for Term 2 

• Tuesday 18 July—      
Term 3 Commences 

• Wednesday 19 July—    
School Photo Day  

• Wednesday 16 August—
School Council Meeting  

• Friday 18 August—
Interschool Cross Country  

• Wednesday 23 August— 
P & C Meeting TBC  

• Thursday 24 August— 
Book Week  

• Thursday 31 August—
Dude’s Day Event  

• Friday 1 September— 
Athletics Carnival  

• Wednesday 6 Sept —      
K-2 Assembly  

• Friday 15 Sept—
Interschool Athletics   
Carnival Cunderdin  

• Friday 22 September—
Last Day for Term 3 

Future Dates 

2023 School  
Development Days 

Monday 17 July  

Monday 9 October 

Friday 15 December 

TPS Bulletin 23 June 2023 
Week 9 Term 2 

A message from the Principal…………….. 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Thank you for another great term at Tammin Primary School. I feel so lucky to be able to 

work with our fabulous students, families, and community members for the remainder of 

the year and beyond. I would like to thank Miss Button and Miss Sara for all their hard 

work this semester and wish them all the best for their future endeavours. Our families 

will most definitely miss you!  

 

Bush Tucker Garden Project  

Students across the school have continued to work on 

our Bush Tucker Garden Project. We have learnt about 

the plants, animals and special symbols that are      

related to each Noongar season and used this 

knowledge to create designs, which we will have    

transfer to signs to display in the garden.  

 

Cross Country  

On 21st June, we joined Kellerberrin DHS for the Cross Country.   Tammin 

students yet again made us proud by showing their amazing          

sportsmanship and resilience during the day.  

 

Congratulations to our champions;  

Mason Hayden for placing 2nd in the P-2 boys race 

Lyra Hocking for placing 1st in the P-2 girls race 

 

We then had lots of fun participating in the colour run! 

Check out our mess!  

 

Semester Reports  

Semester 1 reports will be sent home after school on     

Tuesday 27th June. Please take some time to read through and discuss 

the achievements of your fantastic children.  

 

I hope everyone has an enjoyable holiday break and I will see you in 

Term 3!  

 

Thank you,  

 

Emma De Cinque  

Principal  
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Congratulations to the year 3-6 class on their assembly on Wednesday. 

They presented 2 items to a full crowd of family members and the 

school. They began with singing the classic children’s song ‘Heads, 

Shoulders, Knees & Toes’ in Noongar with the junior class joining in on the 

dance moves. They followed by a robotic dance called ‘Mr Robot’ and 

showed off their amazing robot dance moves which is much tricker to 

do than it appears . 

 

Congratulations to the merit award recipients:  

Xavier Jackson 

Alby Hocking 

Marlee Jackson  

Axl Button 

Jack Swale 

Molly Johnson 

Annastacia Williams 

Jamarley Hayden  



Congratulations to our students who competed in the Cross Country and Colour Run in      

Kellerberrin on Wednesday. It was such a cold day but the students all had a blast              

representing Tammin Primary proudly. Congratulations to our champions; Mason Hayden for 

placing 2nd in the P-2 boys race and Lyra Hocking for placing 1st in the P-2 girls race. As        

always the colour run was a welcomed reward at the end of the carnival. Smiles all round.  
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On Thursday our year 3-6 students joined forces with Meckering Primary to  

compete in the Wheatbelt Netball Cup held in Northam. Our two teams          

represented Tammin & Meckering Primary proudly displaying great             

sportsmanship. The 5/6 team managed to win 7-6 against Moora with some 

great passages of play. Thank you to all of the staff and helpers with a special 

shout out to April Swan who was on hand to run errands and make sure          

everyone was looked after.  
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A note from the School Health Nurse 
 

Online Safety - how to keep your child safe online (Information from Aimee, your School Nurse) 
Protecting your children from harm is just as important online as it is in the real world. As a parent 
or carer, you can play an important role in helping children have safe and positive experiences 
online. 
The internet offers an exciting world of experiences for children and the whole family. It can be    
entertaining, educational and rewarding. However, using the internet also involves risks and       
challenges. 
Children might be exposed to content that is sexually explicit, violent, prohibited or even illegal. 
They may also experience cyber bullying or be at risk from contact by strangers 
Children may - unknowingly or deliberately - share personal information without realising they may 
be subject to identity theft, or that they are leaving behind content that might not reflect well on 
them in the future. 
By taking an active role in talking with your kids about the risks and answering their questions or 
concerns about something that they find on the Internet you can help them stay safer online. 
For more information on keeping your children safe online try the following website:  
• iParent is an online resource developed by the Office of the Children’s E-Safety Commission 

where parents can learn about the digital environment and keep updated on their children’s 
technology use. Guidance for using safety settings on your family’s web-connected devices, tips 
for choosing movies and games and strategies for keeping young people safe online is available. 
www.esafety.gov.au 

• Stay Smart Online is the Australian Government's online safety and security website, designed to 
help everyone understand the risks and simple steps we can take to protect our personal and  
financial information online. www.staysmartonline.gov.au/  

• Raising Children Network http://raisingchildren.net.au. 
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.esafety.gov.au%2Feducation-resources%2Fiparent&data=05%7C01%7Cjayne.saunders%40education.wa.edu.au%7C26b744cb03f04d9206a908db7160499f%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C6382284305
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.esafety.gov.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjayne.saunders%40education.wa.edu.au%7C26b744cb03f04d9206a908db7160499f%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638228430589315316%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.staysmartonline.gov.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjayne.saunders%40education.wa.edu.au%7C26b744cb03f04d9206a908db7160499f%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638228430589471549%7CUnknown%7CT
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fraisingchildren.net.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjayne.saunders%40education.wa.edu.au%7C26b744cb03f04d9206a908db7160499f%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638228430589471549%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb
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